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The Energy Working Group has been finalising its Action Plan, and identifying links with other ADEPT Boards. Energy is a key issue for planning, transport, housing and regeneration.
 
In addition, members of the Group have been liaising with BEIS and the LEP Network to build links to the emerging LEP Energy Strategies and BEIS Energy Hubs. The Energy Strategies will set strategic direction across LEP areas and identify energy measures for investment. The Hubs have been designed to bring energy measures to business case investment stage. ADEPT Members are encouraged to engage in this process and to email the ADEPT Energy Sub Group Chair with an questions.
 
As always, if you can support this agenda, please do get in contact.

Carolyn McKenzie
Chair, ADEPT Energy Working Group
carolyn.mckenzie@kent.gov.uk 
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